
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
March 
7 – 18 – skating in PE (tall socks required) 
10 – Spring/Class pictures 
11 – 3rd quarter ends 
17 – Report cards come home 
18 – No School District Institute 
21 – 3Q AAAA party 
 
IAR testing – April 5-13th  
IAR Science test for 5th grade only April 27/ 28th 

 

Quote of the week: 

“When the power of love overcomes the 
love of power, the world will know peace.” 

Jimi Hendrix 

There is one week left in the 3rd quarter!  Now might be a good 
time to log on to Power School & check out your child’s grades – 
ask him/her how close they are to meeting their AR goal!   
 
The Grantfork Marathon Club is off and running (no pun 
intended)!  We have had several enthusiastic participants!!  A 
student must walk 20 times in order to reach “marathon status”.  
They will receive a t-shirt & a trip to Alhambra Primary to cheer 
on the littles in the mini marathon on May 6th. 
 
Next Thursday, March 10th is spring picture day.  We will also be 
doing class pictures that day as well!!  Flyers are coming home 
today!!  See more details on page three of this newsletter. 
 
Coming home today is a flyer/order form for our next PTO 
fundraiser.  All orders are DUE by March 17th! Tentative delivery 
date of April 7th at Alhambra Fireman Hall.  You may register 
online at:  https://my.perfectpastries.biz/signup/B34N 

 
We are in need of top soil for our garden beds out front!  We will 
be working with Bloomers Botanicals for our garden plants, but 
before we get to that point, we need to add some dirt.  If you are 
willing and able to donate a bag or two, we would greatly 
appreciate it! 
 
Have a great weekend! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GRANTFORK GAZETTE 
Grantfork Elementary 206 North Mulberry St, Highland, IL 62249                                                        

Phone:  618-675-2200 Fax:  675-2204 

 

HOME OF THE PANTHERS 

 

March 4, 2022 

Check out the 
calendar above for 
important events! 

VIP Word for March:  FAIRNESS – being decent and reasonable with others. 
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February VIP Students 

4th graders: 

Front row:  Ivy K, Madelyn W, McKenzie , 
Piper D, Caylee D, Bethany N, Lucas W. 

2nd row:  Tenley H, Peyton G, Mogan I, 
Emma M, Neeley K, Alec S. 

Back row:  Evonna K, Danika E, Dakota S, 
Dakota S, Lillian W, Layla L, Carter W 

Not pictured:  Carter S, Aubrey F, 

5th graders: 

Top row:  Elana K, Karlie M, Nellie A, 
Angi M, Teagan B. 

Middle row:  Lauren B, Wyatt T, Grace E, 
Hayley C. 

Bottom row:  Madison H, Carly S, Laney S 

Not pictured:  Isabel H 

Congratulations to our February VIP students.  They went the entire month of February 
with zero strikes.  They were rewarded with a certificate and a cookie! 
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Voegele Studios will be here on the morning of 
March 10th to take Spring Pictures.  You don’t have 
to do anything that day.  No payment or order 
form.  You will receive a link via email & be able to 
look at the proofs & decide then what you want to 
order.  All you need to provide on March 10th is a 
big smile!! 

 

  

Spring Pictures – March 10th  
Class Pictures – March 10th 

We will also be doing class pictures on 
March 10th.  This is different than the 
composite pictures Voegele Studios offered 
earlier.  Class pictures are taken with all 
student in a class and their teacher on the 
bleachers.  You can a choice of a 5x7 or an 
8x10.  Envelopes are coming home today.  
These do have to be paid for in advance. 

 

 

  


